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November 23, 2022 
 

Mark Gardner 

Whitewater Building Materials Corporation 

940 South 10th Street 

Grand Junction, CO  81501 
 

Re: Warren Pit, Permit M-2012-024, Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 

 

 

Dear Mr. Gardner: 
 

The Division received your response to a Compliance Problem cited in the Division’s report from the 
inspection that was conducted on October 26, 2022.  The status of the corrective action in regard to the 
cited problem is as follows. 
 
Compliance Problem, Hydrologic Balance: The permit does not address potential damage to river 

banks or downstream flooding. 

This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of documentation emailed to the Division and 
discussions between the operator and the Division. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or by calling (720) 601-2276. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:Rob.Zuber@state.co.us

